
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: March 2, 2020  

SUBJECT:  Discuss and review major and residential street priorities and 
recommendations related to voter information guide for upcoming 
bond election and use of remaining funds from a previous bond 
election. 

PRESENTER: Paulette Hartman, Deputy City Manager 

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

Staff will review the prioritized list of major and residential street reconstruction and 
rehabilitation projects, and streets to be considered for funding if voters approve the 
bonds in the upcoming May 2 bond election including changes made as a result of 
direction received at the February 24 Council work session. Staff will be asking for 
direction from the City Council with regard to the street rankings and priorities as well as 
information to include in the required voter information guide that is currently being 
prepared. 


